Betreff: RE: PAKISTAN LOGISTICS UPDATE

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

We would like to inform you of the current status of ocean freight operations amidst
ongoing disruptions—particularly those affecting export shipments to Europe.

While the backlog situation remains significant, we are pleased to report signs of
improvement. MSC has arranged additional feeder vessels to clear the majority of the
backlog, with two back-to-back sailings now scheduled and open for bookings. CMA CGM
has similarly deployed two additional feeders to expedite movement of delayed cargo.
Meanwhile, Maersk and Hapag-Lloyd continue to operate their regular services to
systematically manage pending shipments.

In contrast, ocean freight operations to the United States remain stable. Carrier
schedules are running normally, and bookings are being accepted without major
constraints.

Our teams are closely monitoring the situation and will continue to provide updates
regarding your specific shipments on an individual basis.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this period.



